
It’s the summer term and reception are now doing PE outside 
on Tuesday mornings. We are working hard practicing running 
on the track ready to show off on sports day! Please could you 
ensure that children have now got a pair of trainers or plimsoles 
in their bags.  
 

Forest school sessions are also continuing on Thursdays. This 
half term it is group 2’s turn, and it will be group 3’s turn after 
the May half term. 
 

Beach trip 
We have a date booked in for 
our annual reception beach 
trip! Please keep an eye out 
for a letter in the next few 
days with further information. 
 
 

Zoo Lab 
We are also lucky enough to have a visit 
booked in with Zoo Lab who will bring a 
range of animals in for us to learn about. 
You will receive a letter shortly with 
more information. 
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WE NEED YOU! 
 

Do you have a spare half an hour here and there to help us read? 
 

We are getting really good at reading, sounding out and blending confidently, but some extra practice to become 
more fluent in this last term of reception would really help.  
 

If you would like to come in and hear some readers please let one of the reception team know!  
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